
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 12, 2018 

Prelude  
     Holy, Holy Holy                                               Arranged by Brad Anderson 

Call To Worship                    

Opening Prayer 

Welcome 

Gathering Hymn 
      Jesus call us here to meet him                                                           STJ #3 

Children’s Time  

Scripture   Exodus 4: 1-17, John 20: 24-29(Pages #31, #574 in pew Bible) 

Sermon                                           The Gap Between Faith/Belief and Trust 

Worship Music 
All Creatures of Our God and King                   Arranged by Brad Anderson 

Offering 

     Be Thou My Vision                                         Arranged by Brad Anderson 

Prayer  

We walk by Faith                                                                               HWB #570 

 Sharing Time 

Congregational Prayer                                                                       

Sending Hymn 
      I want to walk as a child of the light                                             STJ #95 

Benediction 

Musical Response 

Postlude 



     Praise & Prayer Concerns 
• Anita Watkins (Rebecca Hofer’s mother) - Treatment options 
• Sarah Stahl - Recovering from hip surgery 
• Prayers are requested for the Executive Board as they gather for 

meetings in Elkhart, Indiana on August 16-18, 2018.  
• Additional Concerns 
 
TODAY - August 12 

Greeters: John & Monica Clem 
9:45 am: Worship Service 
Accompanist: Norma Hofer 
Worship Leader: Brandon Waltner 
Children’s Time: Amanda Mettler 
Message: Nathan Epp 
Coffee Time: John & Monica Clem 
 
NEXT SUNDAY - August 19 

Greeters: Cameron & Rina Hofer 
9:45 am: Sunday School 
Accompanist: Paige Zachariasen 
Worship Leader:  
Children’s Time:  
Worship Music:  
Message: Nick D. 
Coffee Time: Carol & Glenda Langeland 
10:45: Worship Service 
 
 

August Projects 
Congregational Ministries: School Kits for MCC 
Children's S.S. Department: MCC School Kits 

 
Items needed for School Kits (NEW only): 
4 spiral or perforated-pages notebooks (8.5 in x 
10.5 in and 70 sheets) 
8 new unsharpened pencils 
1 ruler (flat, good quality; must indicate 30 cm; inch markings optional) 
12 colored pencils (in packaging) 



1 large eraser 
2 new black or blue ballpoint pens 
1 small metal pencil sharpener –ALREADY DONATED 
 
 

Calendar of Events 
August 19: Sunday School at 9:45, Service at 10:45 
                     Backpack Blessing during service 
                     Congregational Meeting following service 
August 26: Sunday School at 9:45, Service at 10:45 
September 9, Noon:  Pot Luck for Pastor Jack and Cathy’s Return                            
September 15-16: Central Plains Mennonite Women's Retreat 
September 20, 8 PM: Board Meeting 
  
 

 
To accommodate our speakers on August 19  

and August 26, Sunday School will take place 

at 9:45 am and Church Service at 10:45 am. 

 

The church board is calling an Congregational Meeting to provide in-
formation about the future of the  
parsonage.  This meeting will occur on Sunday, August 19 following 
the worship service.  No vote is planned at this meeting. 
 

Community and Beyond 
Attention Woman: Central Plains Women’s Retreat at Swan Lake  

Christian Camp in Viborg, SD is on September 15-16, 2018 ! 

“Empowered, Embodied, Beloved” with Heather Coaster Goertzen is 
the topic of the weekend. Heather brings experience of working with 
women and families who have experienced trauma in the U.S., Bolivia 
and Canada. 

Bring a friend and enjoy a weekend of inspiration, relaxation, interest 
sessions and fellowship in a retreat setting. 

For a schedule of the weekend, check the registration form and poster 
in the foyer. Also find details on the Facebook page: 
www.facebook.com/cpmwomen. The cost is $95. 

 



  "Because Kids Matter to God", the Awana Program is touching the 
lives of our community children.  It is a non-denominational program 
held at the Bethany Church, but staffed from the community.  Awana 
takes place during the school year on Wednesday evening from 6:30 - 
8:00 PM. It features a Bible message, NIV Bible verse memory and 
game time. 

We are currently praying and searching for adults who love the Lord 
and are willing to invest spiritually in the hearts of the next generation 
by filling some key positions: Game Leader and Elementary Girls. 

We would love to hear from you and answer any questions you may 
have. Contact: Patti Stahl  925-4711 (212-4210), Brenda Blue  670-7621 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL EMAIL CORRESPONDENCE to the Church  

Office Administrative Assistant should be sent to: 

  hutterthal@goldenwest.net. Should you need to 

 contact Bekka please use this number: 

605.400.3249. 

 
 

For more information on Hutterthal Mennonite Church happenings 
visit www.HMCFreeman.org 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 












